
	
	
	

NOTICE	TO	WORKERS 
 

FOR	PROCESSING	THROUGH	THE	DIRECT	HIRE	ASSISTANCE	DIVISION 
 

(No.	359)	
 

The	 POEA	 Direct	 Hire	 Assistance	 Division	 (DHAD)	 hereby	 serves	 notice	 to	 the	 following	
workers	whose	Clearance	from	the	ban	on	direct	hiring	were	granted	by	the	Administrator	of	POEA		
and	were	received	by	the	POEA	DHAD	on	May	07,	2018	

 
1. MELANIE	LOPEZ	UMALI	
2. ARISTOTLE	ANTILLER	ARRIETA	
3. CHRISTIAN	NOEL	MARANAN	CALABIA	
4. DENNIS	MONTOYA	FUENTES	
5. ELIZABETH	ELARCOSA	GIMELGA	
6. RACHELLE	GANGGANGAN	OCCAS	
7. BRYAN	BAYAWA	MARAON	
8. ANGELICA	VILLAFLOR	OLITOQUIT	
9. JEFFREY	RENEGADO	ANDONG	
10. DENNIS	APOLONIO	MENDOZA	
11. RHOZABEL	BABISTA	RIVADENEIRA	
12. CZAR	PINEDA	ECLARINAL	
13. JANSSEN	MANANSALA	CALALANG	
14. FRANCES	PAULA	ARANETA	ENCABO	
15. KENNETH	PETER	EXAMEN	SILLO	

	
	

Above	 stated	 worker	 may	 proceed	 to	 your	 respective	 Regional	 Centers	 or	 Regional	
Extension	Units,	or	 at	Window	6,	 Second	Floor,	Direct	Hire	Assistance	Division,	 Landbased	Center	
from	 Monday	 to	 Friday,	 8:00	 a.m.	 to	 4:00	 p.m.	 for	 the	 issuance	 of	 your	 Overseas	 Employment	
Certificate	(OEC).	Please	bring	original	and	photocopy	of	your	documents. 

 
Please	print	a	copy	of	this	notice	and	proceed	to	the	Guard-On-Duty	to	get	a	schedule	for	

Step	 2	 DHAD	 approval,	 encoding,	 releasing,	 payment	 of	 POEA	 processing	 fee	 (PhP	 equivalent	 of	
US$100.00)	 and	 OWWA	 membership	 (PhP	 equivalent	 of	 US$25.00).	 For	 workers	 who	 were	
processed	at	the	POEA	Regional	Offices,	your	OECs	shall	be	processed	through	the	POEA	Regional	
and	Overseas	Coordinating	Office. 


